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Vancouver, B.C., June 16, 2014 – Sparrow Ventures Corp. (TSX-V: SPW) (the “Company” or 
“Sparrow”) announces that its listing will be transferred from Tier 2 of the TSX Venture 
Exchange (the “TSXV”) to the NEX at the opening of trading on Tuesday, June 17, 2014. The 
trading symbol of the Company will change from “SPW” to “SPW.H” 
 
The Company’s shares will remain listed on the NEX until such time as it completes an 
acquisition sufficient to meet the listing requirements of the TSXV, at which time the Company 
will apply for re-listing on the TSXV. The Company continues to actively pursue and evaluate 
potential acquisition opportunities. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, 
SPARROW VENTURES CORP.  
 
“Marc Morin” 
 
Marc Morin 
CEO 
 
For more information contact the Company at: 
 
Telephone:   (604) 669-9788 
Facsimile: (604) 669-9768 
 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
We seek Safe Harbor. 
 


